

Sir John Offley CE (VC) Primary School

Izaak Walton Way · Madeley · Cheshire · CW3 9PJ

Headteacher: Mrs S Inskip-Ward, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

'With God all things are possible'







07.09.2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Reception and KS1 Homework

Homework is an important part of your child's education, but as you know at SJO we also value family time. Therefore, homework is planned so that you can support your child at a suitable time within with your family life.

At the start of each half term, your child will bring home:

• a purple homework book with an activity sheet inside – please complete one a week, in any order.

Reading and phonics are a vital part of learning in the early years of education and your child has a national phonics screening test at the end of year 1 therefore, your child will bring home every day:

- a Reading Book
- Tricky words and Letter fans (if relevant)

Please listen to your child read as often as you can throughout the week, books can be returned and changed once your child has read them. Please sign their reading diary and make any comments.

All completed homework will be positively rewarded with stars.

Yours sincerely

Miss E Shuker
Deputy Headteacher



Telephone: 01782 750301 E mail: office@sirjohnoffley.staffs.sch.uk Web: www.sirjohnoffley.staffs.sch.uk



